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Principal: Kate Appleby 

 

School Diary for the 
Week Beginning: 

2nd May 2022 
 
Monday 

School Closed 
 

Tuesday 
PE – Otters & Hedgehogs 

Craft Club (KS1)  
Book Club (KS2) 

 
Wednesday 
Wellie Wednesday Club 

 
Thursday 

Otters & Badgers –
Photographs 

 
Maypole Club (KS2)  
Games Club (KS1) 

 
Friday  

PE for All 
Multi-Sports Club (KS2) 

 
Saturday 

Warmingham Wakes 
1.30pm 

 
Happy Birthday 

 

 
Mr Taylor, Miss Killilea 

and Mrs Wright 

 

 

‘‘Encourage one another and build each other up.’ 
1 Thessalonians 5:11 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
This week, Squirrels and Badgers have been travelling over to Bunbury 
for their swimming lessons.   The children have loved it.   For some, they 
were anxious about getting in the water, but with a little encourage they 
went in.    Others were so excited as they adore swimming.   The 
children have said that they prefer swimming every day for a week 
rather than going once a week, as they can see how much progress they 
are making.    They have all let their lights shine brightly. 
 
We have already booked the pool for next year.    Once the children have 
reached the National Curriculum expectations for swimming, they will 
have the opportunity to improve their swimming technique whilst also 
learning some life saving skills.    I would like to thank you for your 
understanding, as the coach has been late a few times due to the many 
roadworks around.    Swimming 
 
Next week, we will be practicing for the Wakes on Saturday.    Thank you 
for completing the survey on School Spider.    If you haven’t already 
done so, could you please complete it by next Tuesday, so we know 
definite numbers.    
 
The school will be closed on Monday as it’s a Bank Holiday – fingers 
crossed the sun shines all weekend.    Have a wonderful time with your 
families. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 

http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/news/swimming/68795
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Let Your Light Shine – Ours Stars for this week: 
Otters (Reception) ~ Amelia for challenging herself with her writing. 
Hedgehogs (Y1) ~ Charlotte for her super sentence writing in Phonics. 
Hedgehogs (Y2) ~ Maisie for her caring nature, looking after her friends. 
Squirrels (Y3) ~ Freddie for his wonderful involvement in lesson and eagerness to contribute 
particularly in Maths  
Squirrels (Y4) ~ Simon for his enthusiasm and willingness to learn. He has contributed brilliantly to 
ALL lessons this week. 
Badgers (Y5) ~ Francesca for her fantastic work in Maths this week. 
Badgers (Y6) ~ Alfie for fantastic attitude and effort in swimming this week. 
PE Award (KS1) ~Lydia for excellent throwing and catching skills with creativity. 
PE Award (KS2) ~ Amelia for superb catching and throwing technique. 
Mrs Appleby’s Principal Award ~ Mae for overcoming your fears so you could enjoy swimming. 

 
House Points 

House Birch Oak Sycamore Willow 
This Week 349 398 193 365 

Top of the House Lucy Eliza Frankie  Sophie Oliver S 
This Year 592 670 459 587 

 

 
This week our Ethos Council have chosen Tiana for being brave at swimming.  
 

 

Supporting One Another 
Luke 5 17-39 

 
We will be thinking about friendship and how 

friends can be relied upon, and how they will do 
anything to help each other.    A sign if a true 

friend. 
 

 
Prayer for the Week 

Let our friendships be strong, O Lord, 
That they may become a blessing to others. 

Let our friendships be open, O Lord, 
That they may be a haven for others. 

Let our friendships be gentle, O Lord, 
That they may bring peace to others. 

For Jesus’ sake 
Amen 

 
This Week’s Family Bible Reading  

The Disciples See Jesus ~ Pages 358 - 359 
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Let Your Light Shine – Out of School Achievements 

 
 
 

 

 
Milo and Bradley both received a ‘man of match’ award – well done boys. 

 

 
Rogan has swam 10 metres – well done Rogan. 
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Relationships and Sex (RSE) are part of our Relationships, Sex and Health Education (RSHE).   Our 
RSHE curriculum develops the knowledge, understanding and skills young people need to manage 
their lives, now and in the future.    Learning about relationships and sex supports children to stay 
safe, enjoy positive relationships of all kinds, and make informed decisions.    It will build positive 
foundations for healthy and safe relationships of all kinds.      
 
At Warmingham, our curriculum starts with our family and friends and how to be kind, the 
importance of caring and respectful relationships before moving onto how our bodies change during 
puberty in preparation for reproduction and the basic facts about pregnancy in Year 6.     As part of the 
curriculum, we also cover online relationships because of the world we live in today.   We use the 
‘Christopher Winters Project’ to deliver our Relationships & Sex Education during the summer of each 
year.    This year, will be delivering the age appropriate lessons after half term. 
 
A copy of our RSHE scheme of work, Relationships Policy and the units of work from the Christopher 
Winters Project can be found on our website in the ‘Pastoral Care and RSHE’ section.    Our RSHE 
Curriculum and Relationships and Sex Education. 
 
If you would like to discuss any part of the curriculum, please speak to your child's class teacher or 
Mrs Appleby. 
 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
I wanted to write a little introduction just to say that I’m the new Chair of the PTA and can’t wait to get 
started in the role.  The PTA will continue to work with the whole school community to make exciting 
things happen for our children.  We can do this together!  
 
We’re all very busy people and I know it’s a challenge to keep up with the craziness of school and 
home-life.   I’m fairly new to the school, so am hoping to get to know lots more parents and work 
together as a team.   With that in mind the PTA would like to invite you for a coffee and a pastry at the 
Bears Paw on the 13th May at 9.15am.   Perhaps this might be an easier time to meet as its not 
bedtime? There will be no pressure to sign up for volunteering.   Just some good chat that will inspire 
some new ideas!  
 
Yours Sincerely  
Claire Henry  
Eoin’s Mum Year 1 
 

http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/page/our-rshe-curriculum/104493
http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/page/our-rshe-curriculum/104493
http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/page/sex-relationships-education/123044
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 Warmingham Wakes 
Don’t forget the Wakes are next Saturday 7th May.  The Wakes 

are an important part of the village life.    As the school is part of 
the village, it is important that as many children join us on the 

day.    Please complete the online survey found on school spider. 
 

Dani & Ashton will be opening the Wakes at 1:30pm 
The children will be singing at 1:45pm - school uniform please 
Maypole Dancers will be preforming at 2:50pm – PE Kit please 

 
Our PTA will be running the BBQ and Jazzy Jars stall – have you 

started filling your jazzy jars? 
 

 
Jazzy Jars 

 
The Warmingham Wakes are fast approaching.    Don’t forget to 

bring your Jazzy Jars into school on Thursday 5th May.   There will 
be a prize for the child who makes the most jars and another for 

the best decorated jar in each class. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 

 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
Towards the end of this half term, we will be celebrating the 

Queen’s Jubilee in school.    Each class will be focusing their work 
around a picture book. 

 
Otters – What the Ladybird Heard on Holiday 

Hedgehogs – The Queen’s Hat 
Squirrels – Our Queen Elizabeth 

Badgers – Kings & Queens 
 

On Wednesday 25th May, our PTA are organising a ‘Decades 
Disco’ for the children.   Each year group will need to come 

dressed either in clothes from their decade or someone famous 
from their particular decade: 

Reception – 1950s 
Year 1 - 1960s 
Year 2 – 1970s 
Year 3 – 1980s 
Year 4 – 1990s 
Year 5 – 2000s 
Year 6 – 2010s 

 
On Thursday 26th May, we will be having our own Street Party 
with the children.    Mrs Marsden will be sending out a list of 

donations for you to choose from early next week. 
 

Don’t forget – the school will be closed on Friday 27th May. 
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May 2022 
2nd May – May Bank Holiday 

4th May – Y6 Leavers and Reception Graduation Photos 
7th May – Warmingham Wakes 

9th to 12th May – KS2 SATs Week 
25th May – Decades Disco 

26th May – Queen’s Jubilee Street Party 
27th May –school closed for the Queen’s Jubilee 

 
June 2022 

30th June to 3rd July – Half-term Holiday 
6th June – INSET Day 

8th June – World Religion Day 
23rd June – Badgers playing with the Hallé Orchestra at Bridgewater Hall  

 
July 2022 

8th July – RCSAT Ethos Council Conference @ Bunbury 
19th July – Otters & Hedgehogs Chester Zoo Visit 

20th July – Last Day in School 
 

September 2022 
1st & 2nd September – INSET Days 

First Day Back – Monday 5th September 
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